
 

 

13th January 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

Cultural Diversity Celebration Day 

 
We are so lucky to have such a culturally diverse community at Oswald Road, and are therefore asking 
for parent volunteers to come in to school on Friday 7th February to help us celebrate this diversity. 
 
We are looking for parents who would be willing to deliver a short session on their own culture to their 
child’s class. The session could be about anything to do with your culture, such as a language, food, 
music, traditional dress, dancing, art etc. 
 
If you would be free to deliver a session to your child’s class either on Friday 7th February, or on any 
other day that week, please complete the reply slip below and return it to the school office by 
Wednesday 29th January. Alternatively, you can email your availability to 
messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk.  
 
Finally, children are welcome to come into school in traditional dress on the day to help us celebrate our 
school’s rich diversity. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ellie Linton (Communications & Marketing Manager) and Sarah Greenway (Parental Links Lead) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cultural Diversity Celebration Day 

 
Child’s Name: ______________________________________ Class:_________________ 
 
I would like to deliver a cultural session to my child’s class on Friday 7th February [  ] 
 
I am not free on 7nd February but would be free to deliver a session on: ________________________ 
 
I would also be willing to deliver to another class if required [  ] 
 
Please give details of what you would like to share as part of your cultural diversity session                
(eg. a particular language, information about a particular country or world cuisine): 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name (Parent/Carer):________________________________________________________________ 
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